
 
We are SO excited to see our kiddos smiles this Friday, September 11th 

at our Drive-Thru Photo Day! A few reminders and things to know: 
 

 Remember this is a masked and socially distant event for all.  
 

 Please remember to arrive at your scheduled time and drive slowly 

through the school area and side streets. 
 

 The booths will be set up on the Park Side curb on Dutton Ave., in the 
bus loading zone. All cars must be driving southeast on Dutton, toward 

the stop light. 

 
 First stop is the Pick-Up Station. Your teacher may or may not have 

materials to be picked up.  
 

 Next stop is the Photo Booth. If you are a family with multiple students 
at Park Side, pick one student's grade level window and bring 

them all to be photographed in that time window.  
 

 Only the child(ren) being photographed will be getting out of the 
vehicle, on the passenger side. Only students from West County 

Consortium will be allowed to have a parent/family member exit the 
vehicle to assist them with their photos.  

 
 Once seated in the photographer’s chair, your child(ren) will be asked 

to remove their mask briefly to take the photo, and then will be asked 

to put it back on – this might need practicing at home! 
 

 Once the student is returned to the vehicle, you are asked to exit the 
drive thru and proceed to the stoplight. 

 
 Sorry, but due to COVID-19 there will be no paper order forms this 

year - everything is online.  
Please use this link to PRE-ORDER your photo prints prior to photo 

day. This is our third year using our amazing photographer, Brenda 
Hawkes, of Hawkes School Portraits. She does a beautiful job - you 

won't be disappointed! Once our photos are ready, proofs will be 
emailed home to everyone. Those families that pre-ordered will 

receive the proof, as well as have their prints mailed immediately via 
USPS straight to their home. 

If you do not wish to pre-order, and choose to wait until you see the 

digital proof, you can do that, too, it will just take a little longer to get 
your photos. 

 
 Class photos will be done by composite this year. 

 
 If you can't make it to this Friday's picture day, we will have one more 

make-up/retake day in October. But we hope to see you all on Friday! 

https://vando.imagequix.com/g1000805126
http://www.hawkesschoolportraits.com/

